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To: EI-Mor
Att.: Mr. Guy Gershon - COO

Recognition Letter — GE water projects in Israel

Dear Sir,

I herby confirm that EI-Mor Group, our electrical partner has done an excellent work
for us in the build and the installation of switchboards for SCADA and control systems
of GE water projects in Israel, contributing to our great success with these projects.

The project included MBR system is used for the wastewater treatment and
purification of Jerusalem municipal wastewater plant, with hydraulic capacities of
20,800 m3/d.

Together with you, we managed to perform with a great success and appreciation. |
would like you to forward our appreciations to your company and the professional and
highly dedicated team that were very good performing in this challenging
environment.

Yours sincerely,

Zachi Stromza
Manager, Automation & Software Solutions Division

General Engineers Ltd.




